
Planning statement. 

 

We would like to add 32 370w solar pv array for us to be more self-sufficient and sustainable as 

possible. We have a CL campsite with electrical hook up and so over the summer months the solar 

panels would provide green energy for the CL and our own use with possible electric car charging in 

the future.  

We have decided to position the panels in the field rather than on our roof which may have 

structural implications along with possibly spoiling the character of the barn. 

Siting the Panels in the field which is grassland we will not affect any habitats and once located wild 

flowers will all be added to the area. The cable route back to the batteries in the garage will also not 

affect any trees that we have locally. 


